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October 26th 2007

Mr. Georg Kell

Executive Director of

United Nations Global Compact
Room S-1880, New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Kell:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the
annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises a statement of
continued support for the Global Compact, a description of the practical actions that our
company has undertaken and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in sharing and posting our COP report, as we are still preparing it. This past
week, we have attended a practical session at the Global Compact Vth Annual Local
Networks Forum in Mexico in order to better prepare our company’s COP.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to submit a COP that describes
our company’s efforts and progress to implement the ten principles of the Global

Compact. We commit ourselves to post our COP by the last week of December 2007,

Sincerely,

P Senior Partner
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cc. Global Compact Office-México



